
Jeanie Bourke - Re: Taco Trio - Forest Ave, Rear Stair 

Hi Evan,

Thank you for contacting me on this. I will abandon or withdraw this permit. A partial refund may be 
requested, the funds cannot be transferred to the new application they will be filing.

If you or Karen wish to pursue this, end an email with a copy of the invoice to our director, Tammy Munson, 
tmm@portlandmaine.gov

Best,
Jeanie  

Jeanie Bourke
CEO/LPI/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland
Planning & Urban Development Dept./ Inspections Division
389 Congress St. Rm 315
Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
Direct: (207) 874-8715
Office: (207) 874-8703
Permit status can be viewed at: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

>>> "Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture" <evan@bildarchitecture.com> 11/4/2015 3:07 PM >>>
Jeanie,

I spoke with Doug this afternoon and explained to him that the rear stair for Taco Trio is 
reverting to what was initially submitted and was detailed on the 6/17/15 plan submission.  

This means that we're simply abandoning the permit amendment that is currently in your 
cue. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,
Evan

--
Evan A. Carroll AIA, LEED AP, Maine Licensed Architect
Principal
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